
2/1/2025 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

My name is Stephanie Byron and it is my pleasure to recommend Angelina DeDominicis for the 

art teacher position. Angelina and I worked together for two summers at Girl Scouts of 

Connecticut’s Camp Merrie-Wood. In the position of Arts and Crafts Director, Angelina has 

shown many qualities that would benefit your community. 

In all my time working at Camp Merrie-Wood, Angelina has proven to be the most reliable 

employee. She shows up every day for work with a positive attitude. She plans her activities in 

advance so she can make sure she has everything she needs in order to teach her art lessons. 

Angelina is always early so that she is prepared for the day. She reviews her schedule and 

prepares her materials and area so that she can teach her lessons with ease. If something does not 

go as planned, Angelina is resilient and is able to come up with another plan.  

Angelina is a team player. She completes all of her individual responsibilities and also helps out 

in other ways around camp outside of her normal every day duties. She communicates with 

others well. She makes sure to give any essential information to the camp director as needed. 

Angelina works collaboratively with other positions on camp in order to integrate a variety of 

skills. For example, she along with our sports and games director brought capture the flag to 

camp as a weekly event. This event was one that campers looked forward to every week. Her 

innovative ideas allowed for campers to try new activities and stretch their creativity. 

Angelina has shown that she would be an asset to any school and would make a great art teacher. 

If you need more information, please don't hesitate to contact me at or 860-798-4827 or 

stephaniebalboni@gmail.com.  

Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Byron 

Camp Director 

Camp Merrie-Wood, Manchester, CT 


